
Faculty Senate 

Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee – April 2025 

The April meeting was held on Monday, April 7 at 3:30 PM on Microsoft Teams. 

Chair Roy Fuller reported that he had been invited to participate in the University Strategic 

planning process as a member of the “Work” committee.  

The committee spend some of their time discussing our upcoming elections. With Tina’s 

resignation earlier this semester as well as Tim Roberts and Ramie Martin-Galijatovic’s decision 

to not seek re-election, we have 5 spots to fill. Roy and Aaron will run for re-election. Roy is 

working with Institutional Research to develop the population list of part time faculty and will 

send out an email seeking nominations for part time senators. 

The committee was also pleased to noet that A&S has sent out announcements regarding the 

PTL promotion process with information on how PTLs may initiate the promotion up the ranks 

for PTLs in A&S. As far as we are aware, A&S is the only school at UofL which has rank and 

promotion opportunities for PTLs and we hope to encourage other schools and units to do the 

same.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, Chair 

 

 

Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee – May 2025 

The May meeting was held on Monday, May 5 at 3:30 PM on Microsoft Teams. 

Roy reported that after circulating to the committee a proposed revision of the Redbook, section 

4.1.2 which speaks of Part Time Appointments, he forwarded our proposal to the XC which in 

turn passed it along to the Redbook Committee for consideration. Andrew Winter, chair of the 

Redbook Committee and member of the Part Time Faculty Committee, believed that this 

proposal would likely come before the faculty senate in Sept or Oct. 2025.   

Roy reported that he had received 8 nominations from part time faculty interested in running in 

our election to fill 5 spots for part time faculty senators. The election will be held this month, 

May 2025.   

The committee also bid farewells to both Tim Roberts and Ramie Martin-Galijatovic who are 

rotating off the committee.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, Chair 


